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Dear Faithful Supporter,

The Board of Directors at Directions Medical Clinic would like to take a
moment to say THANK YOU for your continued, faithful support both
financially and more importantly in prayer for our ministry. We could
not provide life affirming services to our community without YOU.

We also wanted to update you on a few transitions here at Directions Medical Clinic. Over the
last few months, Jax Fernandes, who was serving as our Executive Director, made the difficult
decision to step down as her family needed her full support at this time. The Board of Directors
will be forever grateful for her efforts in guiding the clinic through AAAHC accreditation and the
remodel of our Stockton Clinic allowing us to open medical services just steps away from
Planned Parenthood. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Jax for her faithful service and wish
her and her family the best as they navigate this next chapter.

We are thrilled to introduce Inez Bayardo as our new Executive Director. Inez is a Stockton
resident who previously served as Executive Director of the Tracy Pregnancy Resource Center.
She brings extensive leadership experience, strong faith and a passion for life-affirming care.

“I am excited to join Directions Medical Clinic! | am most looking forward to serving and
giving back to both Stockton and Lodi, communities who helped shape who | am today. |
look forward to meeting the many wonderful supporters of Directions Medical Clinic over
the next few months.” Inez Bayardo

Inez will join Directions Medical Clinic on Monday; September 15, and we look forward to her
enthusiasm and wealth of knowledge furthering Directions Medical Clinic’s impact on our
community.

In addition, we hope you will plan to join us on Thursday, November 6, for our Annual Dinner
(more details to follow very soon). Thank you again for your faithful support with Directions
Medical Clinic together we provide life-saving pregnancy options.
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